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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: klbossio38@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 6:37 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

ATTENTION: PETER BARNES  
 

My husband, Len Bossio, and I, Kathleen Bossio, cannot strongly enough oppose the 
proposed thermal curtain.  I hoped it was, by now, a non-issue.  We attended meetings 
about this, and it was my understanding that Lake Almanor could be absolutely 
devastated by this project, filling the lake with algae.  How profound an effect could it have 
on the Feather River and trout protection?  To take a gorgeous man-made lake, like Lake 
Almanor, and turn it into, esencially a swamp not fit for swimming, boating, viewing, would 
be highly reprehensible.  I view this as a drastic and harmful solution with one outcome 
for the Feather River trout industry.  It might thrive. 
 

It is our strong hope that this proposal will fail, and save Lake Almanor.  Amen. 
 

I am sincerely yours, Kathleen Bossio  (Please consider this as two emails as it represents 
the view of my husband too. 
 

Kathleen Louise Bossio 


